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Monday, 11th July  2022                                                                                    SWS/ACD/2022-23/23A 

                                                                                       

 Dear Parent 
 

Greetings from Smart Wonders! 

 
Let’s move a step ahead towards experiential learning ! 

As you are aware that NEP 2020 has been rolled out and it has highlighted the need for introducing skill 

education and experiential learning. To give students an opportunity to think beyond the 

textbooks,CBSE has introduced 10 Bagless days in a year for the learners.The purpose of this initiative 

is to add element of fun while teaching and to give hands on experience to the learners. We at SWS are 

keeping our children updated so we have introduced skill subjects in classes 6-9 and are now planning 

to have bagless days for classes 6-8 starting from the month of July, 2022.The students will be doing 

mutimedia presentations, lab experiments, outdoor activities and self reflection on different learning 

modules during the baglessday. We are looking forward to a wholehearted support from our parent 

community and enthusiastic patricipation from the students. The bagless day for class 6 will be 

observed on 12th July, for class 7 on 13th July and class 8 on 14th July 2022. On the similar lines,bagless 

days will be planned in future also and the intimation will be sent a day prior to the event accordingly. 

NOTE:- Your ward is supposed to bring water bottle, tiffin, pen/pencil box and school almanac only on 

the bagless day.  

 

Warm regards 

 
Poonamjit Kaur 

Principal 

 



 

 

 

SMART WONDERS SCHOOL 
 

 


